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WEEKLY REMINDER: 1ST – 5TH FEBRUARY 2021 

Our Christian value this term is Trust  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for everything you are doing to support your children’s learning at home. Our teachers 

are working so hard to provide accessible learning opportunities. We are so proud of our school 

community as everyone is trying their best and children are continuing to learn in very difficult 

circumstances. When it gets tough please remember that not all children always complete every 

task in school. Maths and English lessons should certainly be completed within an hour and children 

should stop and move on after this time. The afternoon subjects are also important and will offer 

some variety and chance to explore other interests so please encourage children to complete 

these. Reading is still a priority for all children and Star Reader quizzes should be completed by 

children on Accelerated Reader books.  

Please continue to let us know if you and your child are struggling. We will support learning 

remotely as much as we are able but unfortunately, behaviour management is out of our control 

at the moment!  

I would like to direct you to the school’s wellbeing page on the website, where weekly activities 

will be posted to help support you. It is a reminder that the most important thing for all our 

children is to feel loved and cared for at home. 

Best wishes, 

Suki Pascoe 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

9th February Safer Internet Day 

15th February Break up for Half Term 

22nd February Inset Day 

23rd February Term Resumes 
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SHOUT OUT’S 

WREN CLASS – Miss Mesney 

Angus for always trying his best in all areas of his learning and for the adverbs he used in his 

writing this week. 

Arrie for putting in lots of effort into all his learning and for carefully checking his writing. 

KINGFISHER CLASS – Miss Dunn 

Maya has been working incredibly hard on her writing and presentation recently and has made 

huge improvements in both. Well done Maya this is wonderful to see. 

Joshua has been impressing me so much recently, in particular with his fantastic Maths work 

and determination to tackle the Challenge tasks too! Excellent work Joshua, keep it up! 

OWL CLASS – Mrs Lewis 

Lexie has been butting amazing effort into everything and wrote some fantastic sentences in 

English this week. 

Josie was been producing some amazing work at home of especially high quality, particularly in 

Music. 

Congratulations also goes to Poppy who has achieved a bronze certificate in Mathletics. 

HOT LUNCHES 

A reminder for those pupils in school that hot lunches will resume on Monday 1st February.  

We will be starting on Week 2 of the Spring menu. 

INTERNET SAFETY DAY 

Internet Safety Day will be taking place on Tuesday 9th February.  

Teachers will be sharing guidance and activities online via Padlet. 

You can also follow https://twitter.com/GlosSaferCyber Gloucestershire Safer Cyber account. 

There will be more and more info on it, relevant to keeping children safe. 

https://twitter.com/GlosSaferCyber

